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Upcoming PTO Events

PTO Meeting

Thursday, May 17, 6pm
(Board Elections for 2018-2019) 

Family Fun Night

Friday, 6/1 6pm-8pm

HELP WANTED 
CHALLENGER PTO BOARD MEMBERS 
NO EXPERIENCE NECESSARY 
Positions available: Co-President(2), 
Secretary, Treasurer 
Requirements: Unbridled enthusiasm, 
desire to work as a team, attend 
meetings and have fresh ideas. Must 
enjoy having a positive impact on 
students and the school, making new 
friends and having input on important 
decisions. 
Interested parents may contact 
chpto11@gmail.com with any questions 
or to nominate themselves. 
Nominations will be accepted up until 
5pm on Thursday, 5/17. 
Successful applicants will receive (in lieu 
of salary!) children who thrive because 
their parents are more involved at their 
school. 
The four-member current board along 
with Mr. Cherry, will work to transition 
new members for the mutual success of 
our children and school.  

Volunteer Spotlight is a monthly recognition for 
individual dedication and volunteer efforts to our 
school. Each month, parents and teachers are 
encouraged to nominate outstanding Challenger 
parent volunteers at our PTO meeting 

Let’s get to 

know…Nicole 
Stropkai 
Nicole and her 
husband, Michael, 
have a 2nd-grader at 
Challenger and 
Nicole is never too 
busy to lend a hand. 

Where are you 
from? Our family moved from Canton 
about 4 years ago to Fowlerville, school of 
choice obviously, and couldn’t be happier! 
I grew up in Livonia and went to 
Grandview Elementary school, and still 
fondly recall several teachers that made a 
huge impact on me.  

What’s your favorite sports team? I 
absolutely love, love, love watching the 
Detroit Tigers! I knew when I had Delaney 
her name had to start with a D, old 
English of course.  

Toilet Paper. Under or over? 
They say a sign of high intelligence is 
people who put toilet paper on over... 
unfortunately I am an under... hmmm....  

We love Challenger and enjoy all the 
wonderful memories we have created and 
look forward to those which are yet to 
come! 

We need many volunteers to make this 
event fun and successful for our kids. 
Please sign-up online at 
https://tinyurl.com/yamvkud5

Please support these 
hassle-free fundraisers 
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Hey you! Yes, you! 

Are you our next President, 

Treasurer or Secretary? 

All 2018-2019 PTO Board 

positions will be vacant and 

available.  Nominations are now 

open, so contact us before the 

May 17th meeting to fill these 

crucial positions!


